

Dear Student,

Welcome to Third Grade! We are so excited to meet you. This year all classrooms continue to have iPads for each student! In science, you will learn about forces and motion. In math, you will learn about multiplication & division. In social studies, we the state of Connecticut. We are looking forward to teaching you these things and so much more!

On the first day of school please bring the following:

- headphones in a labeled bag for storage
- 1 marble composition notebook
- Pocket folders-one each of the following colors: red, blue, green
- \$5.00 for the daily homework planner

The first day of school is September 7, but we hope to meet you sooner at "Meet and Greet" on Wednesday, September 1 from 12:00-2:30. Please feel free to stop by and check out your new classroom.

Remember to bring your healthy snack and your summer reading log on the first day of school. For more information, please visit our websites. Enjoy the rest of your summer.

See you soon, Third Grade Teachers